
 
 

 

1 March 2024 

 

Fasken Attorneys 

Johannesburg 

2196 

 

Attention: 

Mr Neil Mackenzie 

Per email- nmackenzie@fasken.com 

 

Dear Sirs 

 

GOOGLE RESPONSE TO CAXTON”S REQUEST FOR INFORMATION 

Your client’s letter of 29 February 2024 refers. We will respond substantively in due course. 
 
Your client has affixed the label of “Confidential” to its letter. Caxton has not claimed any confidentiality  
in regard to its earlier letter to you and strenuously objects to the indiscriminate confidentiality claims 
of your client. We are not bound to observe confidentiality- the matter is patently in the public interest, 
and there is nothing confidential in you client’s letter. 
 
If you or your client disagree, please provide us with a redacted version of the 29 February 2024 reply, 
by close of business this afternoon- which we can release in the public domain. 
   
Yours sincerely 

 

Paul Jenkins 

Chairman 

Caxton and CTP Publishers and Printers Limited  


